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Thanks Fiona.  I will forward this over to Debbie Kill who is coordinating comments on the analysis.

 

Let us know if you have any other questions.

 

Mark Winkworth 
Visitor Information Specialist

Forest Service Contractor 

San Juan National Forest

p: 970-247-4874 
mwinkworth@fs.fed.us <mailto:mwinkworth@fs.fed.us> 

15 Burnett Ct. 
Durango, CO 81301
www.fs.fed.us <http://www.fs.fed.us/>  
 <http://usda.gov/>  <https://twitter.com/forestservice>  <https://www.facebook.com/pages/US-Forest-
Service/1431984283714112> 

Caring for the land and serving people

 

 

-----Original Message-----
From: fiona@fionart.com [mailto:fiona@fionart.com] 
Sent: Friday, July 01, 2016 6:48 PM
To: Winkworth, Mark -FS <mwinkworth@fs.fed.us>
Subject: WWW Mail: Speaking out for Quiet users

 

I am writing to express my support for Alternative E, and for seasonal trail closures that restrict motorized use 



from July 1 to Sept. 8 in the Dolores River watershed. These measures will ensure protections for the 
environment and the experience of the majority of backcountry users who prefer the quiet and solitude afforded 
by non-motorized recreation.


